From: Greg Drury

To: transferofcare

Subject: Ambulance ramping

Date: Monday, 25 September 2023 5:58:56 PM
Good morning,

I'm very concerned about the increasing deterioration of the Tasmania's hospital service to
our community.

Ambulance ramping has only gotten worse, and the direct and negative health impacts on
patients both in ambulances and in the hospital itself is very disturbing. A 15 hour ramp
can and does have deadly consequences.

The state government's response over 9 years to this important issue has only gotten
dramatically worse. Why would any potential interstate ambulance medic consider work
in Tasmania when is pay under mainland salaries. This is just one example across the
whole hospital system.

Sincerely

Greg Drury-Sinclair






